
 Stockton Employees to Participate in 

‘Bring Your Child to Work Day’ on April 28 

 

Children Ages 8-14 to Get Behind-the-Scenes Look at Parents’ Work at the University 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
Tuesday, April 19, 2016 
 
Contact: Christina Butterfield 
  News and Media Relations 
  Galloway, NJ 08205 
  Christina.Butterfield@Stockton.edu 
  (609) 626-3845 
 
Galloway Township, NJ - Stockton is hosting Bring Your Child to Work Day for the university 
employees’ children between the ages of 8 and 14 on Thursday, April 28, which is national 
Bring Your Child to Work Day. The day will include various activities including a behind-the-
scenes look at the university, and lunch in Stockton’s N-Wing cafeteria, located on the main 
Galloway campus.  

The event theme is based on the Dr. Seuss book, “Oh, the Places You’ll Go.” Each child will 
receive a booklet which will be used to record exciting things they learn throughout the day. 
Children will also receive an ID card, based loosely on the official ID cards of students, faculty 
and staff.  

Children will be signed in at the Campus Center Theatre at 8:30 a.m., and return there for 3 
p.m. pick-up. Children may then join their parent in the office for the remainder of the day.  

The event is sponsored by Stockton’s Office of Human Resources and Office of Residential Life. 
 
For more information, contact Tristan Stoltzfus in the Office of Human Resources at 
Tristan.Stoltzfus@stockton.edu or 609-652-5822. 
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